
01202 632070 

Lytchett Minster and 

Upton Town Council 

Merry Christmas to all our Residents 

Lyt-Up - December 2016 
Illuminating our residents 

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

1 Moorland Parade, Upton 

TOWN COUNCIL HELP CENTRE 

Open Mon– Thurs 9 am—12.30 pm 

          Fri 9.30 am—11.30 am 

office@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

 

Citizens Advice Surgery 

Monday 9.15 am—12.30 pm (weekly) 

 

Meeting Dates: 

All meetings are open to the public, with 

15 minutes of public participation at  8.15 

pm.  Agendas available via town notice-

boards, library, help centre and  website           

             December Meetings 

Amenities 06/12/16    7.30 pm 

Planning                13/12/16    7.30 pm 

Town Council       20/12/16    7.30 pm 

 

Christmas Hours for Help Centre 

 

Closed 11 am 21/12/16 (Wed) 

Open   9 am  03/01/17(Tue) 

 

Please note that the Recreation Ground is 

shut on Christmas Day only. 

 

Christmas tree recycling available at 

the Recreation Ground 9-16/1/16.   

         Follow us on Twitter @LytMinUptonTC  

Christmas at the Clocktower 

Thursday 8 December 2016 

7 pm, Upton Cross 

And afterwards at 

The Community Centre 

Our community Christmas event will include: 

 

Santa Parade—please see separate page, notice-

boards and website for route and timings. 

Community Carol Singing—led by Rev 

de Garis, and accompanied by the        

Salvation Army.  Carols also to be sung 

by  Upton Infants and Junior School 

Choirs. 

 

Festive refreshments to be served at the 

Community Centre.   Musical entertainment 

will be provided by ukele band ‘The Winkle 

Pickers’.  There may well be a guest    ap-

pearance by the ‘man in red’ himself.  

Royal British Legion Remembrance Parade 

The Town Council wish to thank the volunteers who 

came forward to support this community event as    

marshalls.  Special thanks to the Christchurch Cruiser Club who stepped 

in at the last minute to cover marshalling sites which remained vacant.  

Also thanks to the ‘Loose Ladies Community Group’ for their innovative 

decoration of the Jubilee Gardens railings with their knitted poppy       

garlands.  Lovely! 

WW2 

Memorial 

 

We hope 

you have 

noticed the 

wonderful 

new stone memorial on our 

clocktower which        

commemorates World War 

II.  Thanks again to Judy 

Monk, the sculptress. 


